
Stoutland R-II School District 
7584 State Road T, Stoutland, MO  6556 

August 3, 2020 
 
Dear Stoutland R-II Community 
 
Due to ongoing concerns of the spread of COVID-19, the structure of our Open House will be different for 
the 2020-21 school year. We will conduct three nights of open house to divide up the students as equally 
as possible. As of right now, this is our plan: 
 
Open House (August 18-20): 

● Students Last Name A-F, August 18 
● Students Last Name G-O, August 19 
● Students Last Name P-Z, August 20 

 
Our open house will be conducted from 4:00PM to 7:00PM each of these evenings. Students will be able 
to find their classrooms, meet their teachers, drop off their school supplies, receive their parent/student 
handbooks, talk to the transportation department about bus routes, and receive locker assignments 
(5th-8th Grade).  
 
New students will also be able to start the enrollment process at the open house. New students that are 
enrolling will need to come prepared with proof of residence (rental/lease agreement, electric bill, etc.) 
and a birth certificate or social security card. They will need to be prepared to fill out forms with their 
contact information, medical history (shot records), and sign off on a records request for the district in 
which they are currently enrolled. 
 
During this time we ask that you and your student do your part by practicing social distancing as much as 
possible. We look forward to seeing all of you August 18th-20th! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McNabb 
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